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Nov. 4, 2016     [emailed to brent@allstared.com] 
 
 
Brent Wall 
All Star Driver Education 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wall: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Nov. 2, 2016. 
 
You have requested names of all approved private and public driver education schools in the State 
of Illinois; We would also like to request the names of all driver education instructors in the state 
with their mailing address and email address. 
 
The only public driver education schools are school districts that are Unit or High School that serve 
grades 9-12. The attached document (17-136-wall-doc.xls) contains a list of those districts. For 
information on private driving schools, you will need to contact the Illinois Secretary of State, as 
they oversee those. We do not collect information on driver education instructors specifically.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
 


